
Alicia earns extra money, balances work and 
family and gets great products at a discount 
thanks to direct selling.

U.S. Representative Henry Cuellar is fighting 
for Alicia and more than 3 million Texans like 
her by co-sponsoring H.R. 5230 in Congress. 
This bill helps consumers avoid business 
scams and lets direct sellers continue to 
support their families and purchase products 
they love.

Let’s support candidates who  
stand up for people like Alicia. 

Vote CUELLAR on November 8.
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Direct sellers know a good 
opportunity when they see one.


